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PUBLIC SUBMISSION 

Docket: NRC-2016-0231 

As of:' 3/14/17 4:50 PM 
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Tracking No. lkl-8v5a-iucl 
Comments Due: April 28, 2017 
Submission Type: Web 

Waste Control Specialists LLC's Consolidated Interim Spent Fuel Storage Facility Project 

Comment On: NRC-2016-0231-0005 
Environmental Reviews: Waste Control Specialists, LLC; Consolidated Interim Spent Fuel Storage Facility 
Project 

Document: NRC-2016-0231-DRAFT-0064 
Comment on FR Doc # 2017-01966 

Name: mary shaffer 
Address: 

PO# 1305 
Marfa, TX, 79843 

Email: sluympedglass@gmail.com 

Dear Commission; 

Submitter Information 

General Comment 
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I think it is irresponsible to put NRC-2016-0231 in the Permian Basin . There are great water reserves there 
and a spent nuclear fuel storage facility would put that water in jeopardy. As well as the heath of the 
surrounding population. 
Sincerely, M. Shaffer Marfa TX 79843 
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